FORMERLY WCBS

PHONE 4-9855 e BOX 1088 e 3001 S. FOURTH ST. ® SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS

September 8, 1959

Mr. S. R. Morss

R-3

Bradford, Massachusetts
Dear Mr, Morss:

This will confirm your report on the reception of Radio
Station on April 13, 1959.

We thank you very much for your report.
Yours truly,
RADIO STATION WCVS

RJ Dk ol

R. L. Ashenfelter
Chief Engineer
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